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On Wednesday 31st May, we held our annual P6 STEM Day in our school. The event was hosted by the H.E, 

Science and Technology departments. This year we had five visiting primary schools with around 80 P6      

pupils.  The pupils had the opportunity to engage in various STEM activities around the school. 


